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Approval of temporary street closing for CCHS Homecoming Parade

SUMMARY: CCHS staff requests approval to change the date of the temporary street closure for the
CCHS Homecoming Parade approved by City Council. The original date approved was on Friday,
September 23, 2022. They request to change the date to Thursday, September 22 at 1:30 and
reserve the previously approved date as a rain date.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve date change of temporary street closings.
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